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Comments: I have carefully reviewed all of the proposed trail projects that the Telluride Mountain Club has

proposed to the USDA Forest Service and I have found ALL of them (7 new and 3 rehabilitation trail projects) to

be well thought out and wonderful additions to our existing trail system. As a long-time hiker and mountain biker

in the region, I have been very impressed at the quality of the work the Telluride Mountain Club has done to

increase and improve trails in our region. The more trails we have, the fewer cars will travel on the roads and

more folks will get outside to enjoy impeccably designed and well maintained trails. How lucky are we to have the

Telluride Mountain Club researching trail options, designing and constructing trails that make sense for all users

as well as raise the money through community engagement to get the work done. Bravo!


